
Book Fair 2019 
  

Just a reminder that our annual Book Fair will be held in the school 

library from Monday to Friday,​ 28​th​
 January to 1​st ​

February​.  

  

 
  

Children can visit the Fair at morning break and lunchtime and purchase 

from an exciting range of books and stationery items. 
  

 
  

 

 

 



Children can pay for books with: 

    cash, 

    cheques made payable to The 3 Rivers Learning Trust Ltd 

    prepaid discount vouchers,​ ​purchased on-line from 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk 
  

These are​ ​available in increments of £5 and give children 20% more 

book- buying power at the Fair.  In the search bar, type ​Gift Vouchers 

and click on the link beneath the voucher you want to  purchase​. 
(Please note – “change” can now be taken in stationery, if appropriate.) 

  

If you need any assistance, the free helpline (8:30-17:00, 

Monday-Friday) is ​0800 212281 
  

 

  

On Tuesday 29​th​
 January​ the Fair will stay open until ​4:15pm​ to 

enable those of you who collect your children from school to examine the 

books together, if you’d like to.  It would be lovely to see you!  

  

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/


 

  

60% of the total Fair takings come back to school to be spent ​directly​ on 

our children in various different ways, so it’s definitely worth supporting! 

 






